
 

 

 

BULLETIN INFORMATIVE # 04 

September 20, 2023 

 

Dear Delegations, 

 

We are pleased to welcome you to the Opening Ceremony of the Artistic Skating 

World Championship on Friday, September 22, 2023. We will provide you with 

some important information and instructions for the event. 

 

All delegations are expected to arrive at least one hour before the start time and 

check in at the designated area. 

 

The highlight of the Opening Ceremony will be the parade of delegations, where 

each delegation will enter the stadium with their national flag and introduce 

themselves to the audience. The parade will follow the alphabetical order of the 

countries, except home team that will enter at last. 

 

Each delegation must appoint one flag bearer, who will carry the national flag and 

lead the delegation during the parade. The flag bearer must be a registered 

athlete from your delegation. Please inform us of the name and contact details of 

your flag bearer by email to dinamaritza@hotmail.com. 

 

All athletes must wear their official uniforms and parade off skates. 

We hope that you will enjoy the Opening Ceremony and have a wonderful time at 

the competition. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 

contact us. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

THE SOCIAL AND SPORT PROTOCOL DEPARTMENT 
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